
I'm writing to support banning Stage 1 aircraft entirely and Stage 2 aircraft from 
10pm to 7am.  Of particular relevance and importance is changing flight paths to 
reduce the impact of noise on neighborhoods north and south of the airport. 
 
I've been awakened over the past six months with noise from overhead aircraft 
between midnight and 7am. My residence is in Heather Ridge (I-225 & Iliff). Thank 
you.

Elaine M Long
2409A S. Worchester CT.,Aurora, CI 80014


